## CPHS Tennis Board Meeting August 4, 2022 (Zoom Meeting)

Board Members: Wayne Redfern - President, Nick Tran - Vice President, Van Vo - Secretary

Others Present: Coach Ballenger, Coach Cowen, Sandy Allen

## Wayne

• Announced that he is stepping down as President since his son isn't playing this year

## Nick:

- Thanked Wayne for all of his help
- Nick will step up as President. He has talked to Sandy and she will join as Vice President.
- Nick and Wayne will need to transfer names on bank account to Kim Maciborski, new Treasurer, and Nick as President

## Sandy:

- Updating CPHS Tennis Booster Club website. Should be up and running by next week. Will email booster club board and coaches once done.
- Van will follow prior board meeting format and send to Sandy to post to website.